
GOOD OPPORTUNITY FOR INTERMEDIATE QUALIFIED 

STUDENTS

The Institute of Cost Accountants of India and Food Corporation of India (FCI) 

(Government  of  India  Undertaking)  have  signed  an  MOU  on  28th 

February'2012.  As  per  this  MOU  the  intermediate  passed  students  of  the 

Institute will be able to undergo Practical Training with FCI. 

The students of the Institute will get wider exposure to the working of a giant 

and vital organization like FCI and hence this opportunity will be good stepping 

stone  for  their  future  career.   They  can  also  apply  for  membership  after 

qualifying the final examinations of the Institute. All  the intermediate passed 

students  of  the  Institute  are  invited to  utilise  this  opportunity.  The Students 

selected by FCI will be positioned in any of the units of FCI spread across the 

country.  The  exact  number  of  trainees,  place  of  engagement  and  interview 

details  will  be  made  available  shortly  in  Institute's  website.  The  separate 

application form for FCI training will  also be available in Institute's website 

shortly. 


